## DUNN, STANCZAK, WILLARD, ARKELL & BUGG ATTORNEYS AT LAW

LOOL NORTH MAIN STREET

POST OFFICE BOX 3488

MARK T. DUNN

DAVID STANCES

BLOOMINGTON, ILLINOIS 61702-3488

RICHARD F. DUNN
(1888-1963)

TODD E. BUGO

\*ALSO LICENSED IN MINNESOTA
AND DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

March 17, 2005

March 17, 2005

Mr. Greg Lukianoff, Esq. Director of Legal and Public Advocacy Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 210 West Washington Street, Suite 303 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Mr. Lukianoff,

Thank you for your letter of March 8, 2005 addressed to Dr. Salme H. Steinberg, President of Northeastern Illinois University. Your letter has

the university's student newspaper as another technique to generate

discussion. I understand that the NEIU College Republicans were most accepting and appreciative of this input. While you may be getting a different message, it appears to me that NEIU is continuing to communicate with the NEIU College Republicans and that they are mutually reaching a satisfactory outcome - at least that is what we have

wı ll happen.

I also hope that this letter provides you clarification on this matter. I am aware of the hard work the FIRE does in many areas related to the First Amendment.

Sincerely,

Mark T. Dunn